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02 May 2018

Ayesha Harnett
fyi-request-7504-44521 765@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ayesha Harnett

Request for information

Police received a transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1832
dated 03 April 2018, was sent through to Wellington Police Headquarters, requesting
information on Camera Footage. Canterbury Police district received this request on
19/04/2018. You requested:

1. The first footage | am after is from a camera on the corner of Williams Street
and Ohoka Road in Kaia poi on March 10th between 4pm and 5pm. | am after
anything showing a vehicle towing a white and yellow boat on a silver trailer
with two motors, one white one black, it is a possibility the vehicle towing this
is a black sedan.

» The Kaiapoi Waimakariri District Council Cameras record for 3
maximum of 28days. Because of this there is no footage for the 10t
March 2018.

2. The second footage | am after is of a black and white BMW going through the
roundabout of Ohoka Rd and Williams Street in Kaiapoi on March 10th at
4.39pm. | have footage of this going past Super Liquor at 4.39pm (this is their
security camera time so could vary a few minutes either side) The BMW is a
white car with a black bonnet, girl, roof. boot and mirrors and s on all black
wheels/rims.

e The camera on Williams Street that may have footage is a number plate
reader this records in black and white for us to see if there is any
footage available please provide a better description of the
boat/trailer/vehicle and or registration plate numbers.

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act
1982.
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If you have any questions, you may contact
Canterbury.informationrequests@police.govt.nz

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied
with Police’s response to your request.

Yours sincerely
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K O'Connor

FMC File Coordinator | File Management Centre | New Zealand Police
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